CORRESPONDENCE
6/26/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 03348-2020

Dorothy Menasco

From: Eric Wooten <ewooten@psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 1:27 PM

To: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@ psc.state.fl.us>
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: RE: Lingo Telecom

Hi Adam,

Their initial filing (DN 02026-2020 and DN 02026-2020) on April 15" was confidential. It was supposed to contain FCC
Form 477, but it was left out.

This one should be confidential as well. None of the administrative assistants are here now, but I'll check with them.
And let you know if | find it.

Thanks,
Eric
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Eric Wooten | Public Utility Analyst “‘;li\fc
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Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard Tel : (850) 413-6546
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 Fax: (850) 413-6547
E-mail: eric.wooten@psc.state.fl.us

Please note:

Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written
communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be
made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public
disclosure.





